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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 7:57 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Cc: Jim Varian
Subject: FW: Please help us

Good Morning: 
 
               Please place the attached e-mail in Docket Nos. 20170235 & 20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Barbara Deturris [mailto:bdeturris@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 2:19 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Please help us 
 
Dear Commissioner 
 
The people of Vero Beach have tried to have Florida Power and Light be our utility company for almost ten years.  We 
have voted and passed two referendums, put up with dishonest politicians, and spent millions of dollars more than we 
should.  Just when we thought we would finally see reasonable rates we have to face the members of FIPUG.  Please 
allow us to be able to receive the lower rates and fine service FPL can offer us. 
Please let justice prevail. 
Barbara DeTurris 
Resident of Vero Beach 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




